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Thanks to all the WPS children—and parents—for making our World Book 
Day celebrations such a successful School event last week. Photo below of  
our Fancy Dress completion winners  Freddie (KG) Jolly Postman, Jacob-
Elijah (P1) Mr Strong, Archie (P4) Albert Einstein and Charlie (P5) Willy 
Wonka. Also featured are our Extreme Reading competition winners—
Quincy (Rec), Elliot (P2) and Sophia (P5).   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All the entries for our Masked Reader competition were put into a lucky 
dip draw and the winning entry chosen was Hayat ( P6). Watch out for the 
big reveal on the Parents’ Area of the website where we will sharing the 
identity of our staff readers together with more of our entries from  the 
Extreme Reading challenge.   
 
 
 
 
Thanks  for all the amazing facts that were sent in for British Science 
Week. Winners from the draw pictured below. Sophia (P1) “During its or-
bit of the Earth, the Moon travels 1,423,000 miles” and Kyle (P4) “Did you 
know that babies have over 100 more bones than adults”.  

Congratulations to our  

Stars of the 
Week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Everyone in School enjoyed taking part 
in Red Nose Day on Friday. With your 
donations, we raised £240 for this fan-
tastic charity. Thanks as always for 
your support. 

~ ~  Prep 4 Joke  of the Week  ~ ~  
Why couldn’t the pony sing a lulllaby? 

She was a little horse! 

A Message from the Parents’ Committee 
Don’t forget to email your Second Hand Uniform orders by Sunday evening to  

wpsparentscommittee@gmail.com 
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